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To Whom It May Concern:
Naperville’s 2010 A Walk to Remember planning team is hard at work preparing for our sixth annual Walk entitled “Hope Grows”.  The Walk – an annual remembrance event for families who have lost a precious child – will take place on Saturday, October 16 at the Naperville Riverwalk in downtown Naperville.  All of the fundraising accomplished through our event will support Edward Foundation’s SHARE program and the Wings of Hope Angel Garden which is being unveiled at Edward Hospital in June.
SHARE is a local and national organization that serves and supports those who are touched by the loss of a child through miscarriage, stillbirth and infant death.  The Walk to Remember will raise funds that are vitally needed to support SHARE’s mission to provide support to families experiencing the death of a child, raise public awareness and promote research.  The number of families who are affected by this tragedy is overwhelming.  In fact, in preparation for the 2010 Walk, we are reaching out to over 1,000 families in the area.  
As a coordinator for A Walk to Remember and to support the Edward Foundation SHARE Program, I invite you to join us to help bereaved families by becoming a sponsor or donating an item for our raffle.  
· Corporate sponsorship by September 30 in order for proper sponsor acknowlegement
	Sponsorship Levels
	Sponsor Acknowledgment

	Level 1 = $1,000


	On Walk banner, walkway signs, T-shirts and program book.  Link to your business on our website.

	Level 2 = $500
	On walkway signs, T-shirts and program book

	Level 3 = $250
	On T-shirts and program book

	Level 4 = $100
	In program book


· Donation of item(s) for the raffle or the event.  Donation of raffle prizes will be acknowledged in the Walk program book and on the raffle signage when raffle sales are taking place at Edward Hospital.  Raffle tickets will be sold in September and October at Edward Hospital bake sales and on the day of the Walk.  
Please consider supporting local families and the good work of the SHARE program.  I have included our Sponsorship/In-Kind Commitment Form which will enable us to appropriately acknowledge your contribution.  You may mail the form, or alternatively, I’m happy to stop by to pick up your form and donation.  If you have any questions, please call me at xxx-xxx-xxxx.  If you are interested in more information about the Walk, please visit our website www.napervillewalktoremember.org.  
Sincerely,

Planning Team Coordinator
